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Our first Annual Friends of Camp Perry Snowfluries Shoot is
now in the books with some 102 men, women and youngsters
taking part. The event was held Saturday, November 25th and
attracted shooters from all over Ohio and several surrounding
states. We were blessed with sunny skies and mild
temperatures (thanks to our President, Port Clinton Mayor
Tom Brown who was in charge of the weather).

We’re happy to report that
Friends of Camp Perry added an
additional Fifty-Two new
members from those taking part
in the shoot. Welcome to you all
and keep spreading the word
through your clubs, newsletters
and E-mails.

Each shoot consisted of 40
rounds from the prone position
at pop-up targets at varied
distances. Most participants fired
from three to five of the 40-
round shoots. Many fired perfect
scores (40 hits out of 40 shots),
one of the youngest being 16-
year-old Glenn Dutro from

Zanesville, Ohio. Accompanied by his father, this was Glenn’s
first time shooting pop-up targets and he received a Special
Certificate and a U.S. Flag flown
over the Capitol from
Congresswoman Marcy Kaptur’s
office.

Eleven-year old Adam Dennis from
N. Canton was there with his
father, Scott Dennis, a Lieutenant
with the North Canton Police
Department. Both enjoying firing
at the pop-ups and are looking
forward to attending more of our
shooting events next year.

The best shooters outfit was a
complete U.S. Army fatigue
uniform (steel helmet, boots, pistol
belt, canteen, first-aid pouch, M-1
rifle and all) worn by Ed Pavisch of Parma, OH. A medical
supplies salesman who shoots in many matches, Ed wears his
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authentic uniform at various
events as a tribute to men and
women serving in our armed
forces.

Besides the great weather, a terrific
range and good company, hungry
shooters enjoyed the brats, dogs,
and chili, served by CMP’s Kathy
Williams and her family. We hope
you enjoyed the shoot and we’d
welcome comments and
suggestions for future events. 

Special thanks to Ralph Reechman
and High Power Director Barb
Smith and their crew from the
Ohio Rifle & Pistol Assn. who put
on an organized, safe and enjoyable shoot. Thanks to Camp

Perry Post Cmdr. Col. Jim
Chisman, 200th Red Horse
Squadron Cmdr. Col. Dewey
Perkins, and their staffs, the
CMP and their staff, Friends VP
Jim Hansen, Treasurer Mark
Putnam, Members Everett
Woodell, Dan Foote and Chic
Elum.

All the proceeds from this event
go into the Friends treasury to be
used on projects to support
Camp Perry, the military units
on post and their families. The
next meeting of Friends of Camp

Perry will be held 7PM Thursday, January 25, 2007 at the
CMP Headquarters building. Planning will continue for
commemoration
of the 100th
Anniversary of
Camp Perry and
nomination of
officers for 2007
will take place.
Happy Holidays
to all!
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2006 Officers
Tom Brown
President

Jim Hansen
Vice President

Bob Bratton
Secretary

Mark Putnam
Treasurer

415 E. 11th Street
Port Clinton, OH 43452

FIND A FRIEND TO JOIN US!

Application for membership and support of Friends of Camp Perry Date ____________________

Name __________________________________________________  Phone ______________________________

Email _______________________________________________________________________________________

Address _____________________________________________________________________________________

City ___________________________________________  State _____________  Zip ______________________

I will help:
q at   ____ events      ____ shoots      ____ fund raisers      ____ other

q by becoming an officer

$20.00 Donation

Mail to: Mark Putnam, 1511 N. Walker St., Graytown, OH 43432

Membership includes:
• Member Card
• Lapel Pin


